Yang, Viola-xx (Shenzhen)

From: oetech@fcc.gov

Sent: 201856 A19HERI— 22146

To: Yang, Viola-xx (Shenzhen)

Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 756952)

Inquiry on 06/08/2018 :
Inquiry:
Dear Sir/ Madam,

This is Viola from SGS China.

We have a vehicle wireless charger that is going to apply for certification under part 18 rules. The device is used for
charging purpose only, and without any other type of data trandfer.

The specification of this device shows as below.

Operation fregency: 117.68-157.20 kHz

Maximum output: 5W

Turns of the coil: 10

According to the user guide of this device, there's a posibility for end user to touch the device during normal
operation. We have completed the RF exposure evaluation with a variational distance from Ocm to 10cm between
the device and the test probe. Please refer to the RF exposure test report for details.

The user guide and product photo are sending together for your reference.

Please help to review and advise if it is acceptable.

Thank you~

---Reply from Customer on 06/13/2018---
Dear Sir/ Madam,

May | have your comment on this project?

Best regards,

Viola Yang

---Reply from Customer on 06/19/2018---



Dear Sir/ Madam,

I'm sorry to write this email to push you again. But our client is waiting for our respond of this project.

Could you please kindly advise your comment? Is there any thing | can do?

Best regards,

Viola Yang

FCC response on 06/19/2018
Thank you for your inquiry. The test report is acceptable. You may proceed with the filing.

Attachment Details:

Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response link from the OET Inquiry System to add
any additional information pertaining to this inquiry.



